
Our topic this term is Going For 
Gold. Where we will be learning 
about the Olympics and how we 

can achieve our own goals.

Our key text this half 
term is-

Ready Steady Mo!

This half-term, we will be exploring our key 
text, “Ready Steady Mo!” through a sensory 
story version.  We will be practicing our letter 
and mark making linked  movements we 
would see during the Olympics e.g. around 
like a medal and up like a pole vault. We will 
also explore Non-Fiction through sports 
reports and  listening to sporting 
commentary. In our sensory sounds, we will 
be focusing on the sounds J, V, Y, W, TH.  

During our Maths sessions our Core Focus will be 
number and place value. We will be incorporating 
this during our PE sessions.
 Our Applications focus will be sequencing events. 
For the first three weeks some learners will look at the 
difference of day/night whilst other learners will 
sequence teeth brushing. The next three weeks we 
will explore hot and cold environments using ice and 
sand/stones.
In Science will be accessed through our Friday 
Theme Days one of these will be about endangered 
species.

During our online and media sessions our 
learners will be able to choose different 
songs/cartoons. They will practice 
computing skills through interactive games.
 We will concentrate on our physical health 
and fitness through PE and Food 
Technology. The core focus in PE will be 
competition and each week we will have 
bowling competitions with a medal 
ceremony at the end of each session.
Our Careers focus this half term is the role of 
a Lollipop Person and we will also be looking 
at road safety.

 

During our Art sessions we are looking at flags 
belonging to host countries of the Olympics. 
Learners will mix paint and follow/trace patterns 
to create each country’s flag.
In Food Technology our learners will adapt a 
recipe each week to make a different flavoured 
flapjacks. Each week they will have a choice of 
two different fruits. We will look at food groups 
and a balanced and healthy diet. 
We will access songs from Olympic host countries 
through our Senseology, Hello and PE sessions.

Now the weather is starting to get warmer we 
will be taking it in turns to access the wider 

community on a Friday afternoon.
Please keep an eye out for notes in the diaries 

for personal care items which we need in 
school.

We also learn about this area of the 
curriculum through our Friday Theme Days:
19th April – World Art Day!
26th April – St Georges Day!
3rd May – RE Day –Friendship The Wind and 
the Moon (Buddhism)
10th May – VE Day!
17th May – Endangered Species Day!
24th May – National Biscuit Day!
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